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27th February 2023 
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Strike Day Provision  

 

You will be aware that the National Education Union (NEU) have called upon their members to take further 
strike action on the following dates which will affect our school’s functioning: 

 

1. Thursday 2nd March 
2. Wednesday 15th March 

3. Thursday 16th March 

 
The industrial action is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the Government 

over teachers’ pay and conditions, not because of any issues at our school or within the local authority. 
 

The safe supervision of children is of the utmost importance and given that we anticipate significantly reduced 

numbers of both management and teaching staff on these dates I have taken the following decisions: 
 

 

Years 7, 12 and 13 will attend school, starting at the normal time and finishing at 14:10 on Thursday 2nd March 

 

Year 11 have their Pre Public Exams (PPEs) on Thursday 2nd March.  They should be in school and line up as 

normal by 08:15 

 

On Thursday Year 11 Combined Science students will finish and leave school at 13:40 

 

On Thursday Year 11 Separate Science students will finish and leave school at 13:55 

 

Year 8, 9 and 10 will work from home and, where feasible, will be set work.  

 

 

We look forward to seeing all students at school, normal time, on Friday 3rd March. 
 

Prior to the 15th March, I will send details of what is happening for each year group. 
 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding with this matter. 

 
 

Kindest Regards 

 

 
Mrs Loveland  

Headteacher 

mailto:admin@st-annes.enfield.sch.uk

